
 

 

 

 

Please join the Denver Police Retirees and the Denver Police Museum 

 in a presentation of the shooting of Denver Police Sergeant Tony 

Lopez Jr.  
 

Sgt. Tony Lopez Jr was seriously injured while performing his duties.  Sgt Lopez will give a 

presentation of the event and his rehabilitation.  Retired Detective Mike Martinez will give a 

presentation about the investigation and trial. 

 

Saturday November 9, 2024 
11:00 AM – 1:00 PM 
Doors open at 10:30 

 
Landmark Theatre 
5415 Landmark Pl. 

 Greenwood Village, CO 80111 

 
Chick-Fil-A Lunch Served 

 
The DPRA general meeting and election will be held at the  

event.  Nominations can be made on the website until October 28th 

  
 REGISTER AND PAY $20.00 Each 

With Credit Card, Debit Card or PayPal  
 

Click here to Pay 
or 

Mail your check for $20.00 per person to   
D.P.R.A. 

c/o Rocky Mountain Law Enforcement Credit Union 
10025 Park Meadows Dr. 

Lone Tree, CO 80124 

 

https://www.dpra.info/purchase.html

